
This week a monthly princi-

pals meeting for all diocesan 

principals was held at OLLH.  

I received many compliments 

on the manners our students 

demonstrated with our visi-

tors.  Thank you students and 

teachers for that! 

MEAP testing is com-

pleted.  Thank you to all 

the students for their 

hard work on these 

tests.  We typically don’t 

receive any results on 

these until the spring, 

but we will keep you 

posted.  We also thank all 

of the parents for their 

work.  We had perfect 

attendance on each test-

ing day which meant no 

make-up tests.   

There was a mistake on 

the activity night permis-

sion slip sent home.  The 

date and time were not 

updated from last spring.  

The date is October 27 

from 2:45-4:15.  We have 

many great activities 

planned.  We also have 

decided that students 

that are participating are 

welcome to change into 

comfortable clothes fol-

lowing Mass on that 

Thursday.  The deadline 

was Friday of this week 

to turn in permission 

slips.  We set this dead-

line because we had sup-

plies that needed to be 

purchased based on the 

number of students that 

stay.   

Our third, fourth, fifth, 

and sixth graders are 

spending Friday at the 

Henry Ford Museum in 

Dearborn.  Their day is 

scheduled to include view-

ing many wonderful exhib-

its and an educational Imax 

movie.  Thank you to the 

parents that were able to 

join our students and thank 

you to the teachers for 

planning and arranging this 

wonderful trip.  With the 

exception of small local 

field trips and end of the 

year trips, most of our 

classes have taken their 

field trips early this year.  

Thanks for all your coop-

eration, parents! 

Cookie dough will be deliv-

ered to school on October 

26.  Thank you to everyone 

that took part.  We in-

creased our sales from last 

year and news like that is 

always a delight.  Cookie 

dough can be picked up af-

ter school.  Thank you again 

for your work supporting 

our school! 

Halloween will be cele-

brated on October 31 in 

the afternoon.  We will 

begin with a parade of all 

students in their costumes 

through the school.  Then 

each class will be holding 

their own classroom party.  

Families are invited to join 

us for these parties.  

Please check with your 

child’s teacher to find out 

the time planned for their 

party.  Also, please remem-

ber to sign in and receive a 

badge for the parties.   

OLLH Catholic School ac-

cepts the following which 

are utilized as a fundraiser 

for our programs:  Boxtops 

for Education, Campbell’s 

Soup Labels, Spartan La-

bels, ink cartridges and 

toners, unused cell phones, 

and drink pouches.  

The Harbor Beach Kids’ 

Kloset is in need of winter 

coats, snow pants, and 

boots for school-aged chil-

dren & teens in need.  

Please leave any new or 

used items (in good condi-

tion) on the porch at the 

side entrance of the First 

Presbyterian Church 

(corner of State & N. Third 

streets.  Contact Neisha 

(479-0452) with questions. 

We have had several PBS 

drawings since our last 

newsletter.  The individual 

winners are as follows:  

Michael A. (4th grade), 

Emily G (4th grade), 

Nichole G. (1st grade), 

Emily H. (6th grade), Na-

than K. (2nd grade), Devin 

P. (4th grade), Taylor S. 

(2nd grade), Kelsey S. (K), 
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Lunch Menu: 

 Monday—Hot dogs and beans 

 Tuesday—Ham and scalloped 

potatoes 

 Wednesday—Pancakes and 

sausage 

 Thursday—Spaghetti and garlic 

sticks 

 Friday—Chicken fajita meat on 

rice with veggies 

 Monday—Hamburgers and chips 

 Tuesday—Chili and lunchmeat 

All programs of the U.S. Depart-

ment of Agriculture are available 

to everyone without regard to 

race, color, national origin, age, 

sex, or disability.  Write immedi-

ately to the Sec. Of Agriculture, 

Washington, D.D.  20250 if you 

believe you’ve been discriminated 

against. 

Mission Statement:  Our Lady of Lake Huron exists to provide academic excellence and Christian faith formation to its students.  Recognizing each child is a gift 

from God with unique talents and abilities, we teach a diverse curriculum in the context of Catholic Values.  Guided by the Holy Spirit, together with parental and 

parish support, the students will be empowered to become responsible citizens of the parish, community and world 

Remember to “like” Our Lady of Lake 

Huron Catholic School on Facebook for 

updates and news! 

Check out website for additional pic-

tures and information. 

Danin T. (8th grade), and 

Paige W (fifth grade).  

Congratulations to each 

of these students.  With 

our newsletters now 

shared on our website, it 

is necessary that we no 

longed include full names 

of students.  We will do 

our best to share infor-

mation that allows school 

families to  identify stu-

dents.   
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